
 

 
18 August 2021 
 
 
Kia ora Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Following from Mr Murray Burton’s Principal update last night below are specific details for 
Botany Campus students: 
 

● No classes are being delivered today (Wednesday 18th August)  
● Thursday 19th August students and teachers will begin following our online 

timetable 
o The expectation is that students will meet with their teacher online at the 

beginning of each double period for a short time (P1 and P3) 
o P5-6 students are expected to work independently except for when they 

have Christian Living class as per the timetable 
o Teachers may make themselves available to students through a video call 

throughout the timetabled class for students to check in for individual help 
● Teachers can be contacted via email using the format: 

firstname.lastname@elim.school.nz 
● Whanau Leaders will be available for student support – this will be communicated 

with students 
● All key communication with students is done through schoology – please ensure this 

is being checked regularly. This video was posted for all students this morning: BC 18 
Aug Update.mp4 

 
 
 
Regards, 
  
________________________________________ 
  
Stephen Briscoe BSR 
BOTANY CAMPUS LEAD 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jrrnyU2jEK72NqCXEVm4D5-1-KdavE8i/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102538039774427552603&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jrrnyU2jEK72NqCXEVm4D5-1-KdavE8i/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102538039774427552603&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:firstname.lastname@elim.school.nz
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y8IH-mcyYWov8fh7HnTqwj8NyjBf3_U4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y8IH-mcyYWov8fh7HnTqwj8NyjBf3_U4/view?usp=sharing

